adn
RO

Lower School News
October 2, 2017

News

Dear TCIS Community,

Last week was a fun week at TCIS!
We held the preliminary rounds of
the spelling bee, and in November,
2nd through 4th grade students
will compete at KPIS to be Bangkok
spelling bee champs.

Our basketball season rolls along
and our U11 teams continue to
play strong!

We also held our cheer
competition and Ms. Nilar's and
Ms. Lauren'’s classes were our
winners. Love that TCIS school
spirit! Go wolves!

Have a wonderful week!
Head of Lower School

On Friday, there is no
school for students due to
Parent Teacher

Conferences. We look
forward to meeting with
you and discussing your
student’s progress in
school.

This week we have our
October Principal Coffee on
Tuesday in the library
immediately after the
assembly. Mr. Lori and Ms.
Liz will discuss our EAL
program and process. We
hope you can join us!

At the Tuesday assembly
we will honor this month’s
ESLR awards for being
Complex Thinkers.

On Wednesday we will have
Taiwanese dignitaries on
site to read to our 1st and
2nd grade students.

Monday, Oct. 2
7:20 All School Assembly

Tuesday, Oct. 3

7:20 Assembly ESLRs
honored

7:30 Principal Coffee,
Library

Wednesday, Oct.4

9:50 1st and 2nd grade
students to the library for the
VIP reading event.

Thursday, Oct. 5
Friday, Oct. 6

Parent-Teacher Conference
Day, No school for students




Meet our Teachers!
This week, Thai Teacher, Kru Fai
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In her words...

Professional Bio:

| graduated with honors from the
faculty of Education from
Chulalongkorn University. | used to
be a tutor teaching students for
three years. Then, | became a
teacher at Pan-Asia International
School for two years. Currently, |
have been working at Thai-Chinese
International School for three
years, now entering my fourth
year. | have taught Thai language
and culture to kindergarten & up to
middle school students.

Personal Bio:

| was born in Bangkok, and | was
raised in both Prachinburi and
Bangkok. | love reading, traveling,
and | enjoy swimming and diving
as well.

Our Week in Pictures

Beyond the classroom, there are so many exciting events at
TCIS that make school fun for students. The spelling bee, pep
rallies, caring staff and teachers, after school sports and clubs
and more. Students are learning the academics they will need
to be successful as well as developing interests that make life
enjoyable.
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TCIS Students are
Respectful, Responsible &
College Ready!

Contact Information:

Contact us: Thai-Chinese International School 101/177 Moo 7 Soi Mooban
Bangpleenives, Prasertsin Road, Bangplee Yai, Samutprakarn 10540 Thailand
http://www.tcis.ac.th TCIS Phone 02-751-1201
Ms. Natt 02-751-1201 ext. 204 School Nurse 02-751-1201 ext. 220




